
 

 

 

 

  

Harrison Close, Eastham Wirral CH62 8FA 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

welcome to  

Harrison Close, Eastham Wirral 
Are you looking for a 'show home standard' property? Yes?... Then you must book a viewing of Harrison Close today! Situated in a quiet cul-de-sac, 

close to many local amenities, shops, transport links and good schools, this stunning property will not be on the market long! 

   

   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
view this property online  jonesandchapman.co.uk/Property/BRO105000 

 

Property Description 
Finished to high quality specification throughout, this 
beautiful four bedroom, detached home offers 
potential buyers a truly spectacular property with 
everything you need for modern family living, 
Situated on a favourable corner plot, the spacious 
accommodation briefly comprises; entrance hallway, 
lounge, home office, open plan kitchen/diner with 
modern fitted kitchen, conservatory and utility room 
to the ground floor. To the first floor, there is a 
master bedroom with en-suite shower room, three 
further good-sized bedrooms and a stylish four piece 
bathroom. Externally, this property boasts a fabulous 
rear garden and to the front there is a driveway 
providing off-road parking leading to a garage. In 
addition, the property has had gas central heating 
and double glazing throughout. Internal inspection is 
highly advised so book your viewing through our 
Bromborough Sales Office today! 
 
 
 
 
Ground Floor 
 

Entrance Hallway  
Double glazed front door, radiator, ceiling light and 
stairs leading to first floor. 
 

Lounge 

Carpet, ceiling lights and radiator, double glazed 
window to front and double glazed bay window to 
side elevation 

 

Office 

Carpet, ceiling light, radiator, double glazed window 
to front elevation. 
 

W C 

Low level WC, wash hand basin, radiator, ceiling light 
and double glazed window to side elevation. 
 
 
 

 

Kitchen / Diner  
Three double glazed windows to side and rear 
elevations, radiator, ceiling light and spotlights. A 
modern fitted kitchen comprising; wall and base 
units with complementary work tops, breakfast bar, 
integrated electric hob, electric double oven, 
stainless steel cooker hood with extractor, inset one 
and half bowl sink with drainer and mixer tap.  
 

Conservatory 

Open to kitchen/diner, double glazed French doors 
opening onto rear garden, wall lights and door 
leading to utility room. 
 

Utility Room 

Space and plumbing for washing machine, tumble 
dryer, base unit and work top, combi boiler, double 
glazed door to side elevation opening onto driveway. 
 
 

 

First Floor 
 

Bedroom One  
Carpet, ceiling light, radiator, fitted wardrobes with 
mirrored sliding doors, double glazed window to the 
front elevation. 
 

En-Suite 

Ceiling light, radiator, double glazed window to side 
elevation, white suite comprising; low level WC, wash 
hand basin, shower with glass sliding door, part tiled 
walls. 
 

Bedroom Two 

Carpet, ceiling light, two double glazed windows to 
front and side elevations, radiator. 
 

Bedroom Three 

Carpet, ceiling light, double glazed window to rear 
elevation, radiator. 
 

Bedroom Four 

Carpet, ceiling light, double glazed window to rear 
elevation, radiator. 

Bathroom 

Part tiled walls, ceiling light, heated towel rail, double 
glazed window to side elevation, four piece white 
suite comprising; bath, low level WC, wash hand 
basin and double shower with glass sliding door. 
 
 
 

 

External (front)  
Front gardens with mature shrubs and plants, 
driveway leading down the side of the property to 
the garage. 
 

 

External (rear) 

Rear garden mainly laid to lawn with perimeter 
fencing, hedges and gated access. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

1. MONEY LAUNDERING REGULATIONS Intending purchasers will be asked to produce identification documentation at a later stage and we 

would ask for your co-operation in order that there is no delay in agreeing the sale. 2. These particulars do not constitute part or all of an offer 

or contract. 3. The measurements indicated are supplied for guidance only and as such must be considered incorrect. Potential buyers are 

advised to recheck measurements before committing to any expense. 4. We have not tested any apparatus, equipment, fixtures or services and 

it is in the buyers interest to check the working condition of any appliances. 5. Where an EPC, or a Home Report (Scotland only) is held for this 

property, it is available for inspection at the branch by appointment. If you require a printed version of a Home Report, you will need to pay a 

reasonable production charge reflecting printing and other costs. 6. We are not able to offer an opinion either written or verbal on the content 

of these reports and this must be obtained from your legal representative. 7. Whilst we take care in preparing these reports, a buyer should 

ensure that his/her legal representative confirms as soon as possible all matters relating to title including the extent and boundaries of the 

property and other important matters before exchange of contracts. 

Jones & Chapman  is a trading name of Sequence (UK) Limited which is registered in England and Wales under company number 4268443, Registered Office is Cumbria 

House, 16-20 Hockliffe Street, Leighton Buzzard, Bedfordshire, LU7 1GN.  VAT Registration Number is 500 2481 05.   

 

 

 0151 334 2411 

 
Bromborough@jonesandchapman.co.uk 

 

29 Allport Lane Precinct, WIRRAL, Merseyside, 

CH62 7HH 

 jonesandchapman.co.uk  

welcome to 

Harrison Close, Eastham Wirral 

 Four Bedrooms 

 Detached Family Home 

 Front & Rear Gardens 

 Cul-De-Sac Location 

 Immaculately Presented Throughout 
 

Tenure: Freehold EPC Rating: B 
 

 

  

£415,000 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note the marker reflects the 

postcode not the actual property 

 
 

 

   

Property Ref: 

BRO105000 - 0004 

 

view this property online  jonesandchapman.co.uk/Property/BRO105000 

 


